
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Campbell for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 September 2022 

  Following the strike action the administration has put in 

place plans for a clean-up. Constituents in Portobello 

Craigmillar have been in touch to say that their bins were 

missed during this period and some collections have not 

taken place for four or five weeks. To ask the convener: 

Question (1) Why the administration’s plan for the clean-up did not 

prioritise all grey bins being collected, at least once, ahead 

of second collections or other types of waste collections? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Why the administration’s plan has resulted in some bins not 

being collected for over a month? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) To ask, from the last collection prior to strike action; 

a) How many kerbside grey bins did not have an uplift for 

28 days or more? 

b) How many communal general waste bins did not have 

an uplift for 28 days or more? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 


